
From: WILLIAM
To: City Council
Subject: Tent city 20 foot setback on church property
Date: Wednesday, January 18, 2017 9:18:37 PM

Dear Council Members,
     I have been a full member of Prince of Peace Lutheran Church in Shoreline, WA,
 since March, 2012.  We have hosted three encampments to keep homeless people
 off the streets.  The proposed 20-foot setback would prevent us from hosting any tent
 city due to the size of our parking lot.  Please eliminate the Planning Commission's
 20-foot minimum setback for tent encampments. 
 
Thank you very much,
 
William D. Rourke
24016 54th Ave, W
Mountlake Terrace, WA 98043
 
ph: 425 245-8386
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